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Bruce Zhang

 

From: Gmail 
Sent: Friday, 7 December 2018 4:29 PM 
To: Public Roberts' Office Email <Office@roberts.minister.nsw.gov.au>; 
bankstown@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
Cc: carterbury@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
Subject: 161 
 
Dear Minister, 
 
I am writing to you to have ministerial intervention to block a proposed development and modification on a recycling plant in 161 
Miller Road Villawood NSW. MP 06_0052MOD3 
This site is well known amongst government ministers because it has been cause of major pollution scandals throughout the years. 
The EPA is well aware of the site as is work cover, the Union movement and Canterbury Bankstown council. 
All the previous business operators have never complied with EPA guidelines and have failed continually to adhere to proper 
environmental codes. 
Over the years we have amassed photographs video evidence and logged untold complaints with Most government departments 
including yours . The EPA and work cover complaining about the pollution and effects on the health of the community. 
The site in question has attracted media attention and it has cost the people of NSW Millions of Dollars in remediation costs when 
a fire broke out. years ago. The site regardless of the operators continually breach all codes which have been set out by the EPA. 
The Government at the time promised to rein in rogue traders but nothing has stopped the Phoenix of businesses to continue 
trading under different names. 
I am also writing to you because we aimed to lodge seperate objections too the department of planning but find the website 
unworkable I have forwarded this proposal in this email to you and also copied the NSW member for Bankstown who is very 
familiar with the site . 
I would very much appreciate a response as the closing date for the Objections is the 12th of December and the proposal and 
expansion appears to of been rushed through 
 
Enclosed is the Development proposal  
 
Care of integrated Packaging  
149 Orchard road  
Chester Hill NSW 2161 


